
From: Miller, Carl A. (Fed)
To: Mukes, Vickie J. (Fed); Chen, Lily (Fed)
Subject: Re: 2 travel requests for January
Date: Monday, October 31, 2016 6:33:00 PM

Ok, thanks, I just wrote to the organizers and asked if the registration fee covers food, I’ll let you
know what they say.
-Carl
—————
Carl A. Miller
Mathematician, Computer Security Division
National Institute of Standards and Technology
Gaithersburg, MD

From: "Mukes, Vickie J. (Fed)" <vickie.mukes@nist.gov>
Date: Monday, October 31, 2016 at 10:12 AM
To: "Chen, Lily (Fed)" <lily.chen@nist.gov>, "Miller, Carl A. (Fed)" <carl.miller@nist.gov>
Subject: Re: 2 travel requests for January
Carl,
You'll need to use your Gov't credit card for ALL registration fee(s) that includes food (breaks,
lunches).
For No Food. I'll use my credit card. I'm not able to see the registration page for this meeting (
SaTC $150). A code is required. Pls. email if I need to register you.
And, we'll reimburse you for your mileage.
Thanks,
Vickie

From: Chen, Lily (Fed)
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2016 8:45:08 AM
To: Miller, Carl A. (Fed); Mukes, Vickie J. (Fed)
Subject: Re: 2 travel requests for January
Hi, Carl:
I will turn in a travel request for your trip to QIP.
For your NSF meeting, it is considered a local travel. You will get a metro card from the
Division. Or you can drive your own car and get reimbursed for the mileages. Please send
Vickie the link for the registration. Vickie will register you using government card.
If you have further questions, please let me know.
Lily

From: Miller, Carl A. (Fed)
Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2016 3:00:03 PM
To: Chen, Lily (Fed)
Subject: 2 travel requests for January
Hi Lily –
I wanted to ask you about two trips that I’m interested in making during January. The first is the QIP
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2017 conference in Washington state, January 16-20:
https://www.stationq.com/qip-2017/
This is the most important international conference in quantum information processing, and it’s a
great way to keep abreast of current research and reconnect with people that I know. I’ve submitted
a paper to the conference (we’ll find out in a couple of weeks if it’s been accepted). I’d need full
support for the trip if that can be offered.
The other is this conference, which is associated to a grant that I currently hold from the NSF
(January 9-11):
http://cps-vo.org/group/satc-pi-meeting-17
“2017 Secure and Trustworthy Cyberspace (SaTC) PI Meeting”
Arlington, VA
One reason that I’d like to go is for professional obligation (I think at least one co-PI from the grant
needs to attend during 2015-2018). But also I think it would be good for me as far as learning about
the context of my work in computer security.
Normally I would pay for the SaTC meeting out of my NSF grant, but I don’t know if that’s allowed.
Fortunately the costs are small in any case ($150 registration fee + car travel).
Anyway, let me know your thoughts and if you need any more information from me. Thanks!
-Carl
—————
Carl A. Miller
Mathematician, Computer Security Division
National Institute of Standards and Technology
Gaithersburg, MD
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